FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATONS 2004
· Christmas tree decorations
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Could I please have information on the cost of the Christmas tree and decorations for the town centre this year.

Answer:
Leicester City Council paid £4,860 for the supply, delivery and installation of the tree at the Clock Tower this year. 
The additional cost to install the lights and decorations to the tree came to a total of £3,125.48.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
